
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

EVPL Foundation auctioning off furniture, equipment 

Evansville, IN, February 25, 2022 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library Foundation 
is auctioning off surplus furniture, equipment, and office supplies through Curran Miller 
Auction/Realty, Inc. 

Items up for auction may be viewed online or at an in-person viewing on Saturday, March 
5 at EVPL Central from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm. More details about the auction can be 
found online. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library Foundation is 501(c)3 established to support 
Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library. Foundation Board Members are engaged and 
activated community members. Working in partnership with Library Leadership and 
Library Trustees, Foundation Board Members support the Library through fundraising, 
volunteering, and advocacy. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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